
We are STRONGLY against the county taking over El Dorado's roads.   The cons far 
outweigh the pros.   
 
In our opinion #6 in the pros should actually be listed as a con.  One of the reasons we all 
bought our property is the wonderful wooded drive. The drive into our development is 
what finalizes the escape from the city. Removing the trees to widen the road would be a 
huge detriment to the development's appeal.  
 
There also exists the possibility that if the county takes over our roads our property taxes 
would increase and they would have the authority to assess further assessments for 
"improvements". 

Robin and Eric Westerheim 


